
May 26, 2021 

Pastoral Council Meeting 

 

Faith Formation will resume normal classes in the Fall. Registration forms will be 

available online and in the bulletin. Thank you to all who worked with our children 

online and to parents as we delt with the pandemic. 

Confirmation will be October 3. 

Knights of Columbus will be selling Cash Club tickets. 

June 2 the Ohio Covid restrictions end. Therefore, the dispensation from 

attending Mass ends as well. Ministries will be resuming June 5/6 except for 

Greeters and Cups.  

Vacation Bible School will be July 28 & 29. 

Pastoral Council is looking at having an Outdoor Mass on Saturday, July 24 with a 

social to follow. We would like feed back from parishioners on interest, time (4 or 

another Mass later) and activities (fires for smores, activities, food?). Below is a 

list of Pastoral Council members. You can find contact info in the Parish Directory 

either online or in the hard copy. 

Aaron Brooks, Maria Daull, Bill Forshey, Jeff Fry, Julie Lobello, Terri Noe, Ron 

Ralston, Karla Smith, Carol Steiner 

Parish Picnic will be Sunday, August 15 

Recording 8:00 Mass – Bill will meet with the radio station which is overpowering 

the recording at times and have purchased equipment to help with interference. 

He will continue to monitor the number of households viewing so we can 

evaluate if this is a service that should be continued. (again, please contact PC 

members if you have comments) 

Parking lot was resealed and painted ($8800) 

Church roof will be replaced ($24590) 

Bell tower and school flashing and recalking school hall window will be done 

(($1650) 



The Heart of a Shepherd campaign was successful thanks to the generosity of 

many parishioners. Our goal was $53,310 and so far we have contributions or 

pledges of $66,230. Once the goal has been collected, 80% of additional funds will 

be returned to the parish. 

Next Pastoral Council meeting will be June 16, 2021. 

 


